
"Out of the Depths"
Psalm 130

Looking for hope in distress

1.	 Crying out to the Lord (1 2) 
 
 

2.	 Confessing sin to the Lord (3, 4) 
 
 

3.	 Waiting for the Lord (5, 6) 
 
 

4.	 Relying on the Lord (7, 8)

If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421
Interim Pastor Stan Schultz - 781-801-8051

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
5/4               after church	 Youth potluck & help moving
		  Talk to Mat Nix if interested
Sermon Time Kids: Deb Spiel & Lillie
Monday	 6:30 pm	 Trustee Meeting
5/5	
Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
5/6	 2:00 pm	 Women's Ministry
Wednesday	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study
5/7	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team Practice
	 6:00 pm	 Youth Rummage
		  Sale Set-Up & Supper
Thursday	 5:15 pm	 Prayer
5/8	
Friday	 9:00 am	 Rummage Sale 
5/9	 -4:30 pm	 Youth Fund Raiser
Saturday	 9:00 am	 Rummage Sale 
5/10	 -4:30 pm	 Youth Fund Raiser
Next Week	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
5/11		  Mother's Day
Sermon Time Kids: Fikrte & Talitha

This Week at Glory
May 4, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 

are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse: Lamentations 3:24-26, 
"“The Lord is my portion,” says my 
soul, “therefore I will hope in him.”
 The Lord is good to those who wait 
for him, to the soul who seeks him.
It is good that one should wait quietly
for the salvation of the Lord." 
2. Family of the Week: Matt & 
Adrienne Hurd
3. Glory Family: Cheryl Stauter, 
Bob Kangas, Dan Midura, Jackie 
Johnson, Gabe Weisleder, Langen 
Peterson, Josh McGuire, Gayle 
Gilbertson, & pastoral search.
4. Those We Care About: 
Diedre Anderson, Jesse Nix, baby 
Joshua Jay Nelson, Lydia Mitzuk, 
Loretta Westerlund, and Becky & 
family.
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary: Emily 
Mize, Senegal
7. Glory Missions: 
•	 Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
•	 Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
•	 Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
•	 Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
•	 Karl, Southeast Asia
•	 Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
MAJ Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's son-
in-law, Omaha, NE
Army: 	SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany	
Navy: PO2 Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan 
& Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

"Out of the Depths"
Psalm 130



Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church:  Uzbekistan  
- Though Uzbekistan has long 
been a highly restricted country, 
its government has made 
incremental reforms in religious 
freedom in recent years. This 
improvement, with unity among 
believers across several Christian 
denominations and a focus on 
training and equipping Christian 
leaders, is a positive development 
for the small number of Uzbek 
churches and Christians. Though 
restrictions on churches and 
Christian organizations have eased, 
evangelism and conversion are 
opposed, and it is still illegal to 
distribute evangelistic literature 
in public. 83 percent of Uzbeks 
are Sunni Muslims. 2 percent are 
Christians. Many are irreligious as 
a result of suffering under decades 
of atheistic Communist rule prior 
to the fall of the Soviet Union.	
	           persecution.com
•	 Praise God that fines and 

detentions are now rare 
and Christians have greater 
freedom to practice their faith. 

•	 Pray that unregistered 
house churches will remain 
undetected by the government. 

•	 Pray that Christians will forgive 
family members who reject them 
because of their faith.

•	 Pray that those who rejected 
the gospel while living under 
atheistic Communist rule will 
now find new life in Christ. 

•	 Pray that Uzbek church 
leaders will have the necessary 
ministry tools to expand their 
gospel outreach.

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

Giving
Giving is a worshipful response to God. There are 

three ways to give financially as part of Sunday 
morning worship.

1. Place your gift in the wooden boxes marked 
"offering" near the entrance to the church.

2. Online giving.  You can make one time gifts 
or set up reoccurring giving through our online giving system.  
For more information, visit our 👈website (aitkinchurch.com) 

or contact Debbie Haroldson (treasurer@glorybchurch.org).  
Please create a profile PRIOR to making your donation, even if 

it is a one time gift.
3. Simply mail a check to the church office - Glory Baptist 

Church 28053 360th Ave. Aitkin, MN 56431

Rummage Sale Fundraiser for the Youth Fund
Donations being accepted now! Quality items can be 

brought to the church GYM.

Sale is May 10 - 11 

Glory Youth Fund subsidizes:
•	 Spring Retreat
•	 Fall Retreat
•	 Mission Trips 

•	 Summer Fun & Fellowship
•	 Special events & Treats

Sale is May 9 &10 

Women's Ministry is for all women who
 attend Glory and meets once a month.

Encouragement, prayer, events, and local ministry support are 
just some of the things we do.

 Join us this Tuesday at 2:00 p.m downstairs

•	 Shaving Cream
•	 Shampoo & Conditioner
•	 Deodorant
•	 Body Wash & Soap
•	 Women's Products

•	 Plastic Hangers
•	 Laundry products
•	 Toilet Paper
•	 Backpacks
•	 First Aid Supplies

Giving to MN Adult & Teen Challenge & to HOPE
This month, women's ministry is collecting donation for Teen 

Challenge and HOPE. If you have any new toiletries to share, please 
put them in the tote in the entryway through May.

2025 Glory Mission Conference
“An Open Door”

2 Corinthians 2:12

Wednesday, May 14 - Picnic at 5:30 pm. Speaker at 7:00. 
Jim Walter with Servants for Christ.

Sunday, May 18 - AM Worship Service speaker - Karl 
Anderson, Wycliffe & SIL

Nursery: The Infant/Toddler Nursery 
is located left of the foyer,  past the 

library.Children through age 5 will have 
"Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome 

during the sermon each Sunday. We will 
have a snack, story, and play time. 

Visitation/Encouragement
If you are or know of someone 

who would like home or hospital 
visitation or encouragement, 

please call Connie: 218-851-3768
or Lila: 218-927-3876

Save the Date: June 6,7,8  Candidating Weekend, detail to come

Save the Date: June 17-18 (2-8:30) Church Directory Photos


